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A NOTE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL

FEBRUARY 2023 CALENDAR

11 FAMILY BINGO @ Spencer Pointe/Crossing  11am-1pm 
13-17 “VALEN-KINDS” WEEK (see flyer)
14     VALENTINES DAY 
16     PTO MEETING @ LIBERTY 9:30am
21     SCHOOL BOARD MEETING
17 NO SCHOOL - INSTITUTE DAY
20     NO SCHOOL - PRESIDENTS DAY
24 PAJAMA DAY 

Oster-Oakview Calendar

Hello Oster-Oakview families! 

We are looking forward to a great February! The week of February 
13th-17th will be our Valen-kinds week! As a school we try to be 
kind everyday, but it is nice to have a week dedicated to kind acts 
and thoughts.. Be sure to check out the flyer to see what our focus 
will be each day! Don't forget that the PTO is hosting the Bingo 
event on February 11th. There will be some Oakview t-shirts and 
sweatshirts in the raffle baskets from Oakview so be sure to check 
out the raffle too!

We did link the E-Learning schedule to this newsletter in the event 
we will have a snow/inclement weather day this month. Staff have 
reviewed the schedule with students and made sure that they know 
how to get on to the zoom links through Google Classroom.  If your 
child has an issue logging on please contact :

Ms.Baumann at tbaumann@nlsd122.org
Mrs. Swiech at cswiech@nlsd122.org 
Tech help line at tech-help@nlsd122.org

E-LEARNING SCHEDULE

Feb. Lunch 
Menu 

Lunch Menu 

http://www.nlsd122.org
http://www.nlsd122.org
https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php/schools/oster-oakview
https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php/schools/oster-oakview
https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php/schools/oster-oakview/calendar
mailto:tbaumann@nlsd122.org
mailto:cswiech@nlsd122.org
mailto:tech-help@nlsd122.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/119j6JMgXDA5C0MyG_ng3Pr8TEOUmvrif/view?usp=sharing
https://www.fdmealplanner.com/#menu/mealPlanner/78/10038/2


Nurse’s Notes:

Here is a good sheet to refer to for students with injuries needing ice or heat.  At 
this age, many kids want ice for various reasons, see which works best!!



Preschool Screenings

New Lenox School District will be 
screening children from ages three to 
five in the areas of motor, cognitive, and 
speech/language development.  Early 
childhood educators will present “game 
like” activities to your child which 
assess various development skills.  All 
preschoolers who reside in our district 
are eligible to attend free of charge.  
This is a preschool screening, not a 
kindergarten readiness screening.  This 
year the screenings will be held at 
Cherry Hill Elementary and Early 
Childhood Center.

2023 Screening Dates
           March 10th         May 5th

   Call Cherry Hill School at 
815-462-7831 to schedule an 

appointment.

ACES
Our district is partnering with the New Lenox 
Park District ACES program.  This program 
takes place at Oakview School to provide 
after school care. For more information, call 
815-485-3584 or click ACES 

Parents, 

February is the month for three safety videos; The Exit Plan & 3P test (11), What evidence do I give to the Police 
(12), and Snapchat (13). Attached is the parent login information for Be Sure Consulting for Cyber Safe Schools. 
If you would like to watch the student videos with your child, please see the following login information. We will not 
be showing the student videos at school. 

Parent login: Student login:
URL: vimeo.com/showcase/nlsp URL: vimeo.com/showcase/nlss
Password: NLSP623! Password: NLSS876!

Outdoor Recess Guidelines

Weather permitting, all children go out for 
recess.  Be sure your child has all proper 
clothing for the outdoors. The fresh air and 
exercise are important for the children.  We 
have indoor recess whenever the following 
happens:

● The temperature/wind chill is below 15 
degrees

● The snow is extremely wet
● We are unable to clear the snow 

https://www.newlenoxparks.org/before-after-care/


Lines from the LRC

This past month, students had so much fun participating in various STEM challenges. 
Fourth graders attempted to make the longest paper chain possible using only 1 piece of 
paper, scissors, and tape. Fifth graders tried to create the tallest tower using index cards 
and a small amount of tape. Sixth graders were out to the test to create structures out of 
playing cards that could support the weight of a dictionary! A great time was had by all!

In February we will dive into our Google Workspace. This was originally planned for 
January, but with our district wide testing, I thought a bit of fun was necessary for our 
students!

Happy Reading,
Mrs. Lasak

PE HAPPENINGS

Hello Oster-Oakview Family and Friends,

In February, there are 2 units that we will participate in. The first unit is our DrumFit unit! DrumFIT is a 
cardio-based drumming program that combines physical activity with brain fitness, resulting in the most 
fun students can have while increasing their overall wellbeing. Students grab drumsticks, and drum away 
to amazing music all while incorporating brain fitness activities that are fun! Towards the end of the 
month, The students will be learning some line dances. The 4 line dances are dances that are very 
popular and played at a lot of social events and now be able to perform at those different events as they 
get older!

Go Eagles!
Mr. Kman





             

     

   

  Video
       Link 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nwAYpLVyeFU
https://colorasmile.org/


Signing Out Procedures                                                
When coming to pick up your child during the school day, for any reason, please bring your photo 
ID.  You will need to sign out your child on our iPad and then have your ID scanned.  If you could,  

please call the office in advance making us aware that you are picking up your child early.
 

Attendance
If your child will  be absent from school, 
you’re required to call the office at (815) 
485-2125 to report the absence.  This is a 24 
hour line, so you can call any time:  Please 
leave message if calling after hours.  

Dropping off Items
When dropping off items during 
school hours, (lunches, backpacks, 
homework, iPads, etc.) please leave 
them on the table in the vestibule.  
Please make sure your child’s name 
is on the item.   We will continually 
check the table throughout the day. 

LUNCH RECESS

GRADE 6 10:55 - 11:15 11:15 - 11:30

GRADE 5 11:35 - 11:55 11:55 - 12:10

GRADE 4 12:10 - 12:30 12:30 - 12:45

Technology Help

If your student is having trouble with 
technology, please create a “support 
ticket” by going to the New Lenox 
School District Website (see link) and 
follow the steps:

● https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php
/departments/technology/technology-
help

https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php/departments/technology/technology-help
https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php/departments/technology/technology-help
https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php/departments/technology/technology-help























